
CHILMARK 
The Board of Selectmen will hold a hearing on the override question appearing on the 
December 4th ballot on November 19, 2019 at 5:00 PM and at 5:10 PM a public hearing In order 
that the Chilmark taxpayers may present their views on the issue of allocating the local 
property tax levy among the five property classes for the Fiscal Year 2020. 
 


